
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2008 11:11 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 11th September 2008

09/11/2008

  

Hi All,  

A quick update today,  

Auction 255 will close at 23:00Hrs Server Time this evening.  

We have installed a LOT of new software over the last few days.  

Most of the improvements are to speed up the site and improve information and presentation.  

There are no changes to the bidding or buying systems.  

As usual we would welcome any feedback on the site.  

Many Thanks  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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